
 

 

 

 

 COMING HOME 
 
 

The Coming Home Project is an effort by the School of Social Work at Monmouth 

University to recognize and prepare social work students and community 

practitioners to meet the needs of returning career, reservist, and National Guard 

military personnel and their families. While remaining invested in social work’s 

historic commitment to work for peace, we are also cognizant of our duty to serve 

vulnerable populations, such as persons who have experienced combat either 

directly or indirectly. 
 
 
 
 
 

Organizational consulting 

Staff training 

Resource linkage 

Best practices inventory 

Research on veterans and 

military families 

Speakers 

Community assessment 

Public policy analysis 

Advocacy training 

Grant writing for veterans 

services and technical 

assistance 
 
 
 
 
 

If you are a practitioner, social work student, veteran, military family member, or 

interested community member and would like to know more or become involved 

with The Coming Home Project, please contact the School of Social Work at 

732-571-3543 or via e-mail using one of the addresses below. 
 

Dr. Robin Mama, LSW 

rmama@monmouth.edu 

Adam J. Preston  

        s1332000@monmouth.edu 

mailto:rmama@monmouth.edu

